TOWN OF FRYEBURG PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING
There will be a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 17th, at the David & Doris Hastings Community Center, 59 Recreation Drive, Fryeburg Maine. The public hearing will begin at 6:00PM. The public hearing is listed below: 

· Revisions to Fryeburg Land Use Ordinance: LD 2003
Copies of the revisions/ordinance are available at the Town Office or on the Town’s website.  All interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Comments can also be forwarded to the Code Enforcement Officer at codeofficer@fryeburgmaine.org. 
